
 
 
 

 

 
April 16, 2024 
Tuesday 
 
 

The Corporate Relations Department 
BSE Limited 
PJ Towers, 25th Floor,  
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 
Company Scrip Code: 542851 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, 
G Block, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051 
Symbol: GENSOL 

                    
 
Dear Sir(s)/Ma’am(s), 
 
Subject: Non-Applicability of Initial Disclosure of Large Entity/Large Corporate 
(LC) pursuant to SEBI Circular-SEBI/HO/DDHS/DDHS-POD1/P/CIR/2023/172 
dated October 19, 2023. 
               
We hereby confirm that as on March 31, 2024, the Company does not fall under the 
categories as mentioned in With reference to the Para 3.2 of SEBI Circular No. of 
SEBI/HO/DDHS/DDHS-POD1/P/CIR/2023/172 dated October 19, 2023, and hence the 
Company is not “Large Corporate”. 
 
Therefore, the requirement of filing the initial disclosure and annual disclosure into the 
aforesaid Circular for the Financial Year ended 2023 – 2024, does not arise. 
 
We request you to take note of the above. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
For, Gensol Engineering Limited 
 
  
    
Anmol Singh Jaggi 
Managing Director 
DIN: 01293305 
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